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Open Evenings 2021: Wednesday 29t and Thursday 30*" September.

We are pleased to share with you our plans for Open Evening. Whilst the current covid situation is much improved, our
experience of a normal open evening is that it can be excessively busy on the school site. We are mindful of the potential impact
on visitors and staff and so to keep everyone safe we are modifying our evening this year.

Entry to the Open Evening will be with a timed ticket, available via Eventbrite, and we will now offer a second evening to ensure
-a safe density of people on the school site. We also have a range of virtual materials that you can view. We hope that together
you will find what we have to offer is very informative and gives a good insight into what it is like to attend The Chantry School.
We have decided that on balance we will not run our proposed Open Morning.

To help you form a full view of the school we have on offer:
Booked Visit: You can book your visit via Eventbrite. Scan this QR code to

take you to the booking site. Please note that we think visits will take about an
hour. Our last booking slot is at 7:00 and the site will close at 8:00 each evening.

Prospectus — these are available through your child’s primary school,
if they are at a feeder school, or on request from our office (Tel: 01886 887100, email: office@chantryschool.com)

From our website www.chantryschool.com:

Subject Information Booklet — Information about each subject your child will study in Y7.

Videos:

Virtual Tour, led by Y11 pupils

Head Boy / Head Girl — chat about their experiences at the school, and how they found their first day

Talking Heads — from the Headteacher, Deputy head and pastoral staff with their talks for you.

A Day at The Chantry — A video filmed shortly before the March 2020 lockdown that shows the school in normal
operation

SEND Information
Y7 FAQs — Useful answers to all the questions that pupils experience when they first start at The Chantry School

We, of course, hope you find all of this information comprehensive, and enable you and your child to make an informed decision
about the right school for you.

| wish you all well in selecting a school for September 2022, and for a successful Y6 ahead for the young people at the heart of
this process.

Yours,sincerely
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Andy Dickenson
Headteacher



